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Tom and Ann Tamlyn
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New York, NY 10017

Dear Ann and Tom:

How nice to get the little note from you and your change of telephone
number. My tradition since the departure of the American Heart Association
from Manhattan has been to avoid Mew York. I overfly it on all occasions,
and it's too bad. I will try to do better, and hope to stop down and see
you.

Why not take a nice rambling Fall trip to the Twin Cities and stay in

our third floor apartment in our old 1900 house on Lake of the Isles in
downtown Minneapolis. We would love to see you. Much has happened since
our last brief visit, and most of it is better saved for our time together,

I think you know the basics. Nelly and I found that the death of John
didn't bring us closer together. I left her in 1982, we were divorced in
1984, and she was remarried to a very fine Honeywell engineer in 1985.
So, we don't have to worry about Nelly, emotionally or economically.

Nelly remarried on the same weekend that my father died, Labor Day week-
end, 1985, so you can imagine that was a pretty low point for me. I

have quite recovered and have a charming companion who has been with me

for two years, a 33 year-old journalist, Stacy Richardson, who shares

many interests, including that she sings the blues with my jazz activities.

Life is good to us.

Love,

Henry
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